
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 1 – Class Trip to WIngham Wildlife  
 

On Friday 20th May 2022  we are planning  a trip to Wingham Wildlife park.   The trip will consist of an educational animal talk 
and time exploring the park. 
 
Travel to and from school will be by coach, leaving school at 9am prompt and returning before the end of the school day.  If your 
child suffers from travel sickness, please administer your usual dose before school, providing a further dose in a marked 
envelope for the return journey with the relevant completed ‘Administering Medication’ form available from the school office.   
 
Children should wear their house t-shirt or in the event of colder weather please wear their school jumper for ease of 

identification during the day, and shoes suitable for walking.  If the weather is inclement, a lightweight waterproof jacket would 
be wise.  If the weather is warm, a sun hat/cap is imperative and any sun cream applied before school.   Lunch and drinks 
should be in a named back-pack that your child can carry or in a disposable named plastic bag.    (no fizzy drinks or 
glass bottles please). Please NO mobile phones, cameras, DS’s, ipods etc. Thank you. 

 
The cost of this trip will be £14 per child and is payable via Scopay. This includes entry to the park, coach travel and a keeper 

talk.  We are very aware that there are financial difficulties for families at this time and invite you to discuss making the payment 
with our FLO should you feel it necessary. Having checked, we are sorry to inform you that family annual tickets are NOT valid 
for this trip. 
 
Please make payment via Scopay, complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 6th May 2022. 

Please not that the information on this slip will be taken on the trip with the adults in charge and your signature covers our 
GDPR policy.  
 

If you have any questions or queries please contact a member of the Year 1 team. We are very excited to be taking the children 
on their first school trip at Kingsnorth CEP School.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A. Amos   Miss K Bate   Mrs. S Bone    
Donaldson Class Teacher              Jeffers Class Teacher  Deputy Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year 1 – Class trip  
 

I give permission for my son/daughter………………………………………… in 1A/1B* to take part in the visit to Wingham Wildlife  
park on Friday 20th May 2022.  
 
My child has the following allergies……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency contact for Friday 20th May 2022:  

 
Name…………………………………………………… Contact number…………………………………………………………… 
 
Relationship to child………………………………… 
 
LUNCH – My child would like to bring his/ her own packed lunch  (Please tick if yes) 

 
    I would like for the school to provide a packed lunch  consisting of:  
    either one Cheese / Ham or Tuna sandwich*, A biscuit or piece of cake, 1 frube and a bottle of water 
*Delete as appropriate 
 
Payment:      

I have paid for this trip online using ‘scopay’ 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………. Date …………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 

 


